
1

Mark Chan

From: Roberts, Simon 

Sent: 28 April 2021 16:05

To: Mark Chan; Jonathan McClue

Cc: Stott, Anna

Subject: FW: 256 Grays Inn Road, IoN/DRI - substation app 2021/0336/P

Attachments: FW: Noise from RMUs; RE: 256 Grays Inn Road, IoN/DRI - substation app 

2021/0336/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been 

reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required. 

Hi Mark, 

 

Further to your query regarding noise from the substations in the attached email, we have consulted with the 

mechanical and electrical engineer and they have provided the confirmation below and in the attached emails that 

the two systems (ring main unit and switch room) will not generate noise. 

 

I also note that the principle of introducing substations is established under permitted development rights (under 

Schedule 2, Part 5, Class B of the Town and Country Planning (General Permitted Development) (England) Order 

2015) with a requirement to agree external treatment but without consideration of noise. 

 

Can you confirm whether this gives you sufficient reassurance on noise to determine this application? 

 

Regards 

 

Simon Roberts  

Planning Director 
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